
Bullying Incident Report 

January 25th, 2016 through May 27th, 2016 

 

Public school districts in Ohio are required to make available a report of the number of student 

“bullying/harassment” incidents on a semi-annual basis, post that report on the school website, and 

present a copy to the President of the Board of Education.  

 The following are bullying/harassment incidents as reported by each building during the second 

semester of the 2015-2016 school year: 

 

 

   Building    Number of Incidents 

   A-C High School       7 

   A-C Middle School      0 

   Elementary School      0 

   Primary School       0 


